
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO 
AWARD 

Public Works Department 

22500 Salamo Road 
West Linn, Oregon 97068 

Telephone:  (503) 722-5500   

Fax:  (503) 656-4106 

 
 

Project Number:  PW-23-04 

Rosemont Signal Loop Detector 
Upgrade 

 
 

 
 

  

June 5, 2023 

 
 
You are hereby notified that the City of West Linn intends to award this contract to the following firm which is 
the lowest responsible bidder: 

 
        Tice Electric Company 
 
The bid tabulation is posted on the City’s website for your use.  If  you wish to protest this award, you must 

submit a written protest which must be received in this office no later than seven days from the date of this 
notice.  In order to file a protest, you must claim that you are next in line for award of the contract and you must 
specify the grounds upon which the protest is based.   
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Clark Ide, P.E. 
Senior Project Manager 


